
 

 

Memo No.  SACM/PRN/Notice/12/24/101             Date: 11.12.2024 

 

NOTICE  

Regular Classes will be held on 12 December 2024, Thursday 

 

This is to inform all Students that Regular normal Classes will be held on 

Tomorrow, 12 December 2024, Thursday. However, the blood donation camp will 

be held in separate 3 rooms and so that normal classes do not get disturbed. 

All the Teachers are hereby informed to take classes as per routine. 

It is to be noted that all will get double attendance for attending tomorrow’s 

classes. This advantage has been introduced so that students having less attendance 

and unable to do Exam form fill-up will get some advantage to increase their 

attendance. Teachers are hereby requested to put double attendance for tomorrow’ 

classes for the benefit of the students.  

All are requested to cooperate    

 

       

______________________       

Prof(Dr.) Santanu Kumar Sen        

Principal          
      

  

  

 

 


